
Thursday, August 19, 2021  

Announcements 

Yearbook 

Faculty Section 

Group B has duty this week 

 

Students: 
If you have a schedule conflict you MUST submit a 
“Request to See Counselor” google form, which can be 
found in your Counselor’s Google Classroom.  Classroom 
codes can be found on our website and posted outside the 
Counseling Office.  If you have an issue and do not submit 
a google form , your issue will not be fixed.  Please submit 
your form ASAP. 
Students must report to all the classes listed on their 
schedule until the counselor can call you out.  The last day 
to request schedule changes is Friday, August 20th.  If you 
have any questions, please stop by the Counseling Office. 
 
Attention Students: 
As a reminder there is a dress code policy all students must 
follow.  Although some rules have changed, the majority 
have remained the same.  Some of you have been wearing 
clothing that is not permitted and have not been asked to 
change into loaners, however this will change in the next 
few days. 
Students wearing excessively revealing clothing will be 
asked to change into loaners and issued a dress code 
violation.  This includes tops and bottoms. 
Please review the dress code to determine what you should 
not be wearing.  You can find our rules on our website or 
ask any administrator for clarification. 
 
Attention Students with parking permits: 
Please remember that you must park in the rows closer to 
the Francisquito entrance of the parking lot.  The rows 
closer to the 3 story building are designated for staff 
members.  Signs are not posted at the moment but will be 
going up soon. 
 
Chromebook Distribution:  
Seniors who do not have Chromebooks will be issued one 
TODAY.  Students will be issued a memo releasing them 
from 6th period to receive a Chromebook.   
 
P.E. clothes will be sold TODAY and Friday during your 
P.E. class.  Prices are as follow: 
P.E. Uniform = $20 
P.E. Shorts = $15 
P.E. T-Shirt = $5 

Athletics 

The Women Empowerment Club will be having a meeting 
TODAY during lunch outside of Room 401 and Room 405. 

Clubs & Activities 

Any student who ordered a yearbook last year and did not 
pick it up can now come pick it up in Room 513, located 
on the second floor of the three-story building during 
lunch and brunch time. 
Please make every effort to obtain your book by next week 
or there could be a delay in obtaining it after.  You must 
show your ID in order to pick up your book.  You cannot 
have someone else pick it up for you.  Please make sure 
your book has been fully paid for; if you  still money, you 
will not be able to obtain your book until it has been paid 

Attention Dons: 
Fall athletics are underway, yet it isn’t too late to join! 
If you are interested in the following sports: 
 Boy’s Water Polo 
 Co-Ed Cross Country 
 Girl’s Volleyball 
 Girl’s Tennis 
 Football 
 And starting this year, Girl’s Flag Football 
Stop by Room 321, the Athletic Office, to find out how to 
join! 
 
Attention Dons: 
We are starting a new competitive athletic team!  Girl’s 
Flag Football!!  Any Dons who are interested in being a 
part of this new experience, please join us at lunch in 
Room 321 for an informational meeting.  See you there! 


